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CAI 3113
PERMISSION TO BRING A MOBILE PHONE TO CHERUBS AND IMPS
We understand that there may be occasions when you would like your child to have a mobile phone for use before and after school. It is important to remind you that the use of mobile phones is not allowed within after the school clubs at any time including during the transportation period You are asked to make your child aware of the rules relating to mobile phones within our setting which are set out below. In cases where children are unable to meet these requirements, permission to bring a mobile phone into school may be withdrawn. If you wish to request for your child to bring a mobile phone into club, please complete the details below and return. 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………….. 

Class……………………………………… 

Signed ………………………………………………………. Date ………………………………………. (Parent) 

I would like to request permission for my child to bring a mobile phone to Cherubs and Imps. I understand that the following conditions apply: 

1. Mobile phones should be brought to the club supervisor on arrival, switched off and held in the lockable cabinet. 

2. Mobiles should be collected when the pupil is ready to leave the setting at the end of the session. 

3. The setting is not responsible for the loss, theft or damage to the phone whilst in our care. Please make arrangements to include this in your household insurance or other appropriate cover. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Many thanks 

Cherubs and Imps 
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